
       Randolph Southern Schools eLearning Day Parent FAQ 
 
What is an eLearning day? 

The Indiana Department of Education eLearning Day Program can be used on a  
day of inclement weather, on a make-up day for inclement weather, or on a  
planned day such as parent/teacher conferences, etc. Addition information can  
be found at:  https://www.doe.in.gov/elearning/elearning-day-program 

 
How will my student receive assignments for the eLearning Day? 

Learning objectives, instructions, and assignments will be posted in Google  
Classroom by 10:00 am on the eLearning day. Additionally, paper assignments 
may be sent home the day prior to potential inclement weather. 
Link to Google Classroom:  https://classroom.google.com 
Google Classroom can be accessed with the student’s chromebook or any 
computer that has access to the internet. 

 
Do students with special education accommodations have alternative means to 

access their education on eLearning Days? 
Yes, IEP’s, ILP’s and Section 504 Plan needs will be met by the special 
education teachers and Title I Coordinator.  

 
What are the expectations if our family does not have Internet access at home? 

If a family does not have Internet access (including if the family has lost power)  
Students will be expected to obtain their assignments from their teacher(s) and/or 
Google Classroom when they return to school. Students will have three (3) days 
to complete assignments.  
Video on how to use Google Drive offline: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4nCwKd8VJZ0 

 
How is attendance taken on an eLearning Day? 

All students are counted present for the eLearning Day.  If a student fails to turn 
in an assignment within 3 days of returning to school the secretary will be notified 
and the student will be marked absent. 

 
Will buildings be open on the eLearning Day? 

Buildings will not be open on the eLearning Days. 
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What if I need to get in contact with someone on the eLearning Day? 
Parents may contact a teacher via the teacher’s email. Teachers will have  
designated contact hours from 10:00am to 4:00 pm.  Parents may also contact 
administrators at their respective emails and building phone numbers. 
Additionally our technology coordinator may be contacted for chromebook 
issues. Annette Wilson 765-576-0969,  annette@rssc.k12.in.us 
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